
 

Still No Question and Answer Period at
Cobourg Council Meetings!!!

Cobourg Citizens waiting for Question and Answer period at Council meetings

 
We are writing because we need your help.  Since August 21, there has been a
lot of publicity with respect to Mayor Brocanier not allowing a Question and
Answer period for media and the public in Cobourg council**.  We want to keep
the momentum of this conversation going.  
 
Please read the Grahame Woods article 
 

http://www.northumberlandtoday.com/2017/09/06/cobourg-council-should-consider-question-period


       Cobourg council should consider Question Period 
 
and, if you agree with Grahame, write a letter to the editor in support of his
column. The link to "Letter to the editor" can be found here: 
 
       Letter to the Editor 
 
or email the editor directly: 
 
       kmgordon@postmedia.com
 
John Draper has also published an article on this: 
 
       Should Cobourg Council Have a Question Period? 
 
Mayor Brocanier believes that delegations are enough of a tool for the public to
use when it wants to interact with our Councillors.  He does not realize what a
barrier public speaking is for most people.  It is also a waste of precious time
and resources when sometimes all a person wants is to ask a simple question
in public.  
  
In responding to letters from concerned citizens, Mayor Brocanier has
expressed concerns about rowdiness, lack of respect, and possible riots
requiring police intervention.  I, personally, find it insulting that our Mayor
believes Cobourg citizens would behave like soccer hooligans if they were able
to participate in the democratic process. 
 
Please help us and write that letter now. 
  
** In Northumberland County, 5 municipalities have it – 2 do not (Hamilton
Township allows Q+A for media sometimes while Cobourg doesn’t even allow
that.)

 
 

PLEASE DONATE TO THE CTA
The CTA is completely volunteer run with no paid staff, no funding from

government or special interests. Donations will be used to pay for
Freedom of Information requests, our website, and other expenses to

help everyone enjoy our Feel Good Town with less government waste and
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lower taxes. 
Cheques are also welcomed and can be sent to:

              Cobourg Taxpayers Association 
                      24 Pebble Beach Drive 
                      Cobourg ON  K9A 2C5 
 

Contact us at : info@cobourgtaxpayers.ca
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